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UPDATE: Precautionary boil water notice issued for Deer Song subdivision and 
surrounding area lifted

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.– The precautionary boil water advisory issued for Deer Song subdivision and 
surrounding area residents on June 28 has been rescinded.

On June 30 2023 , Winter Springs Public Works and Utilities were notified that laboratory testing showed 
negative results for any biological contamination. Utilities crews have placed door hangers on homes 
affected notifying residents that they are no longer required to boil their water. 

A link to the original notice can be found here.

For more information and updates, visit www. winterspringsfl.org/boilwaternotice or Winter Springs Utilities 
at 407-327-1800 or after-hours service at 407-327-2669.
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https://www.winterspringsfl.org/sites/default/files/fileattachments/community/page/23819/2023-06-28_precautionary_boil_water_notice_issued_for_deer_song_subdivision_and_surrounding_area.pdf
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